Ms. Martha Dolan and Ms. Jasmine Laska's

Classroom News

During the month of February, we will have a presentation on Australia.
Luis and his family came back recently from a trip to Australia and will
be sharing their adventures with the class. We will also be studding
the animals of Australia. We will explore what animals do in winter?
The students will learn the landforms and will help explore how they
can make their own landforms.

February 5™ will be Parent Night. This is where you come to our
classroom with your child and let them show you some works they have
learned. The objective of Parent Night is for you to watch your child
in the classroom environment. It gives your child a great sense of
pride to show you their classroom work. Please no siblings as this is a
special night for your child. The sign-up sheet for Parent Night will be
on the classroom door for you o choose which time is best for you.
This allows for half the class to come at the time for comfort and
space. There will also be a list for our Valentine's day party supplies.
Thank you so much for your participation and help!

Our February Calendar will update you on any up coming activities,
Valentine's day party, birthdays, holidays and show and tell.
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